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The working group met on October 10, 2000.

The document is presently out for IEEE-SA and ASC C37 ballots. The IEEE ballot is
due October 30, 2000.

It is expected that comments from IEEE and ASC C37 will be available no later than
January.

Ballot comments will be circulated to the WG members by E-Mail. If the comments can
be resolved by E-Mail, the document should be ready for a re-ballot (or re-circulation
ballot, if applicable) before the next WG meeting.

One known subject raised by Mr. Notarian concerns the exclusion of testing a fused
switch if the unfused fault making current exceeds the let-through current of the fuse
(clause 6.2.4.3.1). He feels that at least one test should be done with fuses to confirm
that the switch and fuse combination will not experience flashover when the fuse blows.
This also supports the position stated in the last paragraph of 6.2.4.4(2). This will likely
be an issue to be resolved after ballot comments are received.
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